
It’s time for The National 

Museum of Transportation 

to purchase a new miniature 

train engine. Our current 

engine brought joy to 

hundreds of thousands of 

friends over the past 15 

years and now it needs to 

rest. Hop aboard and help us 

purchase a replica of  

The Jupiter.

The Little 
Engine that 
Could Did

“

“

WHEN MY SON SAW THE MINIATURE 
TRAIN PASS US IN THE PARKING LOT, 
HE SAID IT WAS HIS BEST DAY EVER!

RYAN FRANCIS 

Creve Coeur, MO



WHY A JUPITER REPLICA?  THE JUPITER MADE HISTORY! 
The Jupiter helped change American history. The Jupiter was a steam locomotive owned by the 
Central Pacific Railroad. It made history when it joined the Union Pacific No. 119 at Promontory 
Summit, Utah, during the Golden Spike ceremony commemorating the completion of the First 
Transcontinental Railroad in May 10, 1869. Our miniature train engineers would love to share 
this history with passengers on our Jupiter replica for the next decade or more. Please help us!

FACING ON THE 
SINGLE TRACK, 
HALF A WORLD 
BEHIND EACH.

BRET HARTE 

What the Engines Said

“

“

DONATE TODAY!

Keeping TRACK of the levels of giving: 

The Golden Spike ..................$18,690.00

The Silver Spike ....................... $8,690.00

The Bronze Spike ....................$1,869.00

The Railroad Spike .....................$186.90

Track Crew .................................... $18.69



Miniature Train Jupiter

Help Us Reach our 
Goal by May 10, 2022 
LET’S MAKE HISTORY!

GOAL – $186,900.00

$181,869.00

$171,869.00

$161,869.00

$151,869.00

$141,869.00

$131,869.00

$121,869.00

$111,869.00

$101,869.00

$91,869.00

$81,869.00

$71,869.00

$61,869.00

$51,869.00

$41,869.00

$31,869.00

$21,869.00

$11,869.00

$8,690.00 

$1,869.00

$186.90

$18.69

Join us on May 10, 2022 for the 
Ceremonial ‘Golden Spike’ Inaugural Run 
of ‘The Jupiter’ at The National Museum 
of Transportation.  All Donors are invited 
to attend the unveiling of the new 
engine, planting of the ‘Golden Spikes’ 
for those donors, and presentation of 
The Jupiter donor spike exhibit placed 
on the miniature train platform for 
guests to see for the next decade! 



The National Museum of Transportation is a private 501(c)(3) organization relying on the generous financial 

support of our community to continue preserving the past for future generations.

2933 Barrett Station Road 
Kirkwood, MO  63122 
tnmot.org  |  314.965.6212

WHO RIDES THE 
NATIONAL MUSEUM 
OF TRANSPORTATION 
MINIATURE TRAIN?

guests have ridden  

on the current Museum 

miniature train from all 

FIFTY STATES and  

21 FOREIGN COUNTRIES.ONE M
I
L
L
I
O
N

OVER

Guests participating 

in educational field 

trips, summer camps, 

birthday parties, scout 

programs, St. Louis 

County Library Summer 

Reading Program 

guests, and families 

from across the region. ‘ALL ABOARD’ Program guests.  The miniature train ride 

is an integral part of The National Museum of Transportation 

experience.  The ‘All Aboard’ program enables all children - 

regardless of their ability to pay - the opportunity to visit the 

Museum and ride the miniature train.  The ‘All Aboard’ program 

serves underserved children in our community and those 

experiencing medical challenges.

For more information 
or to donate online  

visit tnmot.org or mail 
check made payable  
to TNMOT to 2967 
Barrett Station Road,  
St. Louis, MO  63122

DONATE


